<u>ΤΑΞΗ Ε' ΑΓΓΛΙΚΑ</u>

Γεια σας παιδιά!!!

Κάνουμε υπομονή και βρίσκουμε ευχάριστους τρόπους να περνά η ημέρα μας

Φιλάκια

Κ. Δέσποινα

"Reading Comprehension"

Read the text



Mr Magicman



He is a magic man! He makes magic!

Mr Magicman is a magician. He performs magic tricks. He is famous in his town and he goes to all the children's parties. He performs lots of magic tricks for them. He makes all kinds of animals from balloons. He plays card tricks. And, like Harry Potter, he can make things disappear! He tells wonderful stories. Sometimes, he sings and dances for the children. All the children love Mr Magicman.

When children see him in town, they wave and they shout 'Hello!' at him. He waves back and sometimes, if he has his hat on, he raises it to greet them.

Today, Saturday June 10th, it is Peter's birthday. Peter is ten. At 2 o'clock, all the children are at Peter's house. They play party games and eat some delicious cakes. They wait for Mr Magicman, but Mr Magicman does not come. The children are sad. Then Peter's Dad comes in. He says:

'I am very sorry. Mr Magicman has got a bad back and he cannot come!'

All the children are upset! They think a bit and then they make a plan. They make a banner and they go to Mr Magicman's house. They knock on his door. Mr Magicman slowly opens his door. He sees the children and he smiles. The children hold up their banner. The banner says: Get well soon, Mr Magicman. We all love you.

Then they give him a cake. Mr Magicman opens his mouth – and he makes it disappear!

Exercise A

Answer T (True) or F (False)

- 1. ____ He goes to all children's parties.
- 2. ____ He uses balloons to make animals.
- 3. ____ In town, the children don't speak to him.
- 4. ____ Mr Magicman sometimes wears a hat.
- 5. ____ At 2 o' clock, all the children are at Peter's house.
- 6. ____ Mr Magicman comes on time.
- 7. ____ The children are upset because he cannot come to the party.
- 8. ____ The children forget about Mr Magicman.
- 9. ____ They give Mr MM a flower.
- 10. ____ Mr Magician eats the cake!

Exercise B

- a. What is Mr Magicman's job?
- b. Name THREE things he can do.
- c. Does he always sing or dance for the children?
- d. What is special about Saturday, June 10th?
- e. What do the children do while they wait for Mr Magicman?
- f. Has Mr Magicman got a bad head?
- g. Where do the children go with the banner?
- h. When he sees them, what does he do?
- i. What does it say on the banner?

GET WELL SOON, Mr MAGICMAN, WE LOVE YOU!!!! XXXXXXX

Mr Magicman opens his door and he sees lots of children there! They are holding a banner with a lovely message for him. Also, they have got a cake for him.



iSL Collective.com